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Begin forwarded message: 

From: skcholia <sanjaycholia@gmail.com> 
Date: 20 October 2020 at 5:59:56 am AEDT 
To: Kevin Gillies <Kevin.Gillies@blacktown.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Re:  Regarding: Kings Park Metal recovery and recycling facility expansion 

 
Thank you for your assistance.  
 
On Mon, 19 Oct 2020, 10:57 pm Kevin Gillies, <Kevin.Gillies@blacktown.nsw.gov.au> wrote: 

Dear Sanjay, 

Thank you for contacting me regarding this issue. 

I will include your concerns in my submission to Council Officers to include in the Blacktown City 
Council submission to the DPIE. 

Regards, Kevin 

  

From: skcholia [mailto:sanjaycholia@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, 19 October 2020 6:08 PM 
To: Kevin Gillies 
Subject: Regarding: Kings Park Metal recovery and recycling facility expansion 

  

Dear Kevin, 
  
I am Sanjay Cholia and our family live at Turner Street Blacktown NSW 2148  
  
As Councillors for Ward 2 I would like to bring to your kind attention regarding large heavy 
grinding/crushing noise of metal from abovementioned facility where we have reported our 
concerns to relevant EPA authority accordingly (noise issue is ongoing) comments have now 
been submitted to DPIE today  
  
Now, metal recycling facility increasing their scrap metal capacity from 350,000 tonnes to 
650,000 tonnes a year operating times from 0600am- 0900pm Mon-Sat and we believes this 
noise would be a constant source of inconvenience to the residents, convalescent patients, 
senior citizens, students etc. As the authorities must be aware that the location in question 
constitutes the old city and is thus thickly populated hence the discomfort level of the noise 
becomes all the more troublesome. 
  
We as residents believe that if proper measures to reduce the noise permanently are 
adopted, the residents do not principally have any objection before any approval granted by 
the authority  
  
Therefore, I would like to request to you and your authority to thoroughly examine this 
proposal and make a submission to the NSW Government accordingly 
  
Thanking you in advance 
  




